
 
 
 
Dear Buda Residents and Concerned Citizens: 
 
You are invited to attend a City of Buda Special Called 
City Council Meeting with a staff presentation and a 
Public Hearing in regards to determining the best 
method of providing Public Safety and Law 
Enforcement Services to the City of Buda.  Please join 
your elected officials at Buda City Hall for a 
presentation and public hearing on Thursday, 
September 10, 2009 beginning at 7:00 p.m. for this 
meeting. Along with the Mayor and Buda City Council, 
Hays County Judge Liz Sumter, the Hays County 
Commissioners Court and Hays County Sheriff Tommy 
Ratliff have been invited to attend this meeting. Your 
input is important to the City of Buda as to determine 
the best method to provide police protection. Please 
come and share with us your thoughts and concerns in 
finding the best method in keeping our City safe.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Williams 
Buda City Manager 


